
From: Paul Robin Zuege <zigjigs@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 9:16 AM 
To: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR 
Subject: Re: Request Update on Environmental Insurance Search for Dry Cleaners Etc, 

BRRTS #02-69-552218 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Hello Gwen, 
Thank you for your email. 
We did in fact did contract with EnviroForensics. A costly search for insurance policy coverage was 
completed. EnviroForensics did have some positive results  but also some sobering news. Settling or 
obtaining any settlement for environmental damage from the insurance company will be difficult, costly, 
and would have uncertain success.  
We are unable to agree to any future work by EnviroForensics. Several options were proposed but were 
financially impossible for us. We will meet with EnviroForensics in the near future to discuss further. 
I can provide EnviroForensics contact information if you wish. Let me know. 
Robin and Paul Zuege 
 
On Wed, 19 Jan 2022 at 9:23 PM Saliares, Gwen N - DNR <gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov> wrote: 

Paul,  

  

At the end of last October you mentioned proceeding with a work plan from EnviroForensics to look 
into your environmental insurance. I am reaching out to get an update on the progress of the search, 
and whether any discoveries have been made. Let me know if there is someone from EnviroForensics I 
should contact for the update. I would appreciate your response to this email by January 24, 2022. 
Thank you,  

  

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Gwen Saliares 
Hydrogeologist 

Remediation and Redevelopment Program  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E County Rd Y, STE. 700 

mailto:gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
https://www.google.com/maps/search/625+E+County+Rd+Y,+STE.+700+%0D%0A+Oshkosh,+WI+54901?entry=gmail&source=g


Oshkosh, WI 54901 
Phone: (920) 510-4343 
gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov  
 

 dnr.wi.gov 

    

 

  

https://www.google.com/maps/search/625+E+County+Rd+Y,+STE.+700+%0D%0A+Oshkosh,+WI+54901?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://facebook.com/WIDNR
https://twitter.com/WDNR
http://www.youtube.com/user/WIDNRTV
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/WIDNR/subscriber/new
https://dnr.wi.gov/news/Weekly/Article/?id=4741

